
 

March 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 
Summer Term 2024 
 
We are delighted to be able to continue to offer your child the opportunity to take part in 
our exciting breakfast club Street Dance Classes  
 
Delivered by Lil Beatz, the class involves fun, engaging and imaginative dance moves and 
routines that promotes exercise whilst allowing your child to be creative in an encouraging 
and supportive environment.   
 
This club is open to ALL Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children  
 
Places available are limited and will be offered on a first come first served basis. 
 
Dates: Friday 19th April to 12th July  
 
Time: : 8.10am – 8.40am 
 
Cost: £60 (for 12-week course) payable before the first class  
 
To register your child please email Lil Beatz on northtyneside@lilbeatz.co.uk no later than 
Tuesday 9th April with the following information please. 
 
Parent name 
Mobile number 
Email Address 
childs name 
school  
 
 
Many Thanks, 
Harriet Carr 
Owner @ Lil Beatz North Tyneside 
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